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Wednesday 26th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers of Rabbits class, 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Hubbard will be beginning her maternity leave earlier than anticipated; her last 
day will now be Wednesday, 23rd April rather than the initially planned 12th May.  

I am pleased to inform you that Miss Ajithkumar will be able to take on the role starting from Wednesday, 23rd April. 
She is excited to work with your children. Miss Ajithkumar will be in school all day on Tuesday 22nd April, working 
alongside Mrs Hubbard. Parents will have the opportunity to meet Miss Ajithkumar at the end on the day on the 22nd 
April. As Miss Hubbard's maternity leave is commencing earlier than planned, Miss Ajithkumar’s opportunity to visit 
the school and engage with the children in advance of assuming the role has been limited.  

We understand that changes like these can be unsettling, and we are committed to making this transition as seamless 
as possible for your children. We appreciate your understanding and support during this time. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via email, by phone or speak to me at pick up or drop off.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Pitcher 
Headteacher 
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